
                

9th February 2022 

Deputy Jim O’Callaghan 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 62977/21 - The expenditure on respiratory sleep therapy services as defined in the HSE 

National Drawdown Framework including the provision of CPAP devices by HSE area in each of the 

years 2017 to 2021 

Dear Deputy O’Callaghan, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

I am advised by HSE Finance that, unfortunately, the HSE Financial Information Systems cannot 

provide this level of specific information with respect to expenditure.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 

 

 

 


